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Hello,
 
I’d like to attend the 2/15/19 SWRCB meeting regarding the removal of the dams on the Klamath
River. I’d like to make a public comment during the comment period.
 
However, I’m not going to be able to do so if the public comment period is near the end of the
meeting, which is scheduled for 1-4 PM.
 
Do you know when the public comment period is going to be held during the meeting? The notice
did not specify a time period for public comment.
 
Thank you.
William L. Martin
Wlmartin361@gmail.com
 

mailto:wlmartin361@gmail.com
mailto:Wr401program@waterboards.ca.gov

